
          
            

 

March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Alameda Community, 

 

Thank you all for your participation in the recent community meetings and voting process regarding the 

potential for a 6th grade transition in the Alameda area.  Following a thorough process which included 

community meetings, school accountability conversations, and a vote by stakeholders in the area, the 

district has determined this transition to be overwhelmingly against the wishes of the Alameda 

community.  

 

The 6th grade students in the Alameda area will remain in the elementary schools. 6th grade will 

not transition to Alameda International.  

 

We appreciate your dedication and engagement in the Alameda area. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Marcia Anker    David Weiss 

Community Superintendents  Community Superintendent 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission: To provide a quality education that prepares all children for a successful future. 

                   School Leadership 

       1829 Denver West Drive, Building #27   

           P.O. Box 4001  

         Golden, Colorado 80401-0001  

           phone: 303-982-6939  

                           fax: 303-982-6728 


